
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To:   Mayor Fasbender and City Council 
From: John Hinzman, Community Development Director 
Date: December 18, 2023 
Item: Reappoint Planning Commissioners:  Gino Messina, Chris Teiken, Bryce LeBrun, 

and Melissa McGrath 
 
Council Action Requested: 

The City Council is asked to approve the following reappointments to the Planning 
Commission: 

 Gino Messina - 1/1/24 to 12/31/25.  First appointed to a partial term on 5/20/19.  This would be 
his final term. 

 
 Chris Teiken - 1/1/24 to 12/31/25  - First appointed to a partial term on 12/21/20.  This would be 

his third term. 
 

 Bryce LeBrun - 1/1/24 to 12/31/25.  First appointed on 12/20/21.  This would be his 2nd term. 
 
 Melissa McGrath - 1/1/24 to 12/31/25  - First appointed to a partial term on 12/19/22.  This would 

be her 2nd term. 
 
Members may serve up to three consecutive two year terms upon approval of the City Council.    
The Commissioners have provided excellent service to the City and staff supports reappointment.   
 
Background Information: 
N\A 
 
Financial Impact: 
N\A 
 
Advisory Commission Discussion: 
N\A 
 
Council Committee Discussion: 
N\A 
 
Attachments: 
N\A 
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